
 
                                               

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

 

On Tuesday 3
rd
 October Year 5 will be visiting Kensington Palace as part of our work 

on Victorian Britain. Students will be taking part in workshops about the life of Queen 

Victoria.  

 

So that we make our allocated workshop time, we ask that Class 12 be at school at 

8.20am for an 8.30am departure.  

 

Children will be back to school for normal pick up time at 3.20pm  

 

The children will need to wear their full school uniform and bring a packed lunch on 

this day. Please ensure there are no nuts or glass.  

 

In order to make this trip possible, we kindly ask for parents or carers to accompany 

us on our trip. If you are able to join us please contact your child’s class teacher.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation, 

 

Mrs Stevens-Cox                                      Miss R Kriechbaum 

 

sstevenscox@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk  

rkriechbaum@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
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